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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

February 23, 1976

*1  Dr. James D. Hill
Secretary-Treasurer
South Carolina State Board of Podiatry
Medical Center Building
1214 Ella Street
Anderson, South Carolina

Dear Dr. Hill:
Thank you for your letter of February 11 stating that the South Carolina Podiatry Association wishes an opinion as to the
constitutionality of a proposed amendment to the Podiatry Practice Act which you have enclosed in your letter.

In my opinion, such an Act would be valid, with the exception of the last sentence thereof which authorizes waiver by the Board
in cases of ‘certified illness or undue hardship.’ I express grave doubts as to the validity of such an exception, which I would
assume is an exception to the entire continuing education requirements imposed by the proposed amendment.
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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